
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This post (dated April14, 2013) was part of the ALSWH promotion. The post was shown in 
the newsfeed of some users who liked the ALSWH Facebook page. All Facebook users could 
view the post if they visited the ALSWH Facebook page. This post reached 1,157 users and 
received 10 likes, two comments and two shares.  


